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Greetings Sir Knights,

Sir Knights, with 2024 upon us look back from where we have come. Over the past years after Covid shutdowns Grand
Commandery of Maine has worked to rebuild and restart filling our lines! We currently have many Candidates waiting for
the Orders in Commandery. Grand Commandery will be working with Commanderies to give these soon to be Sir Knights
the best Orders possible.

Please lend a hand and help your Commandery or another Commandery with these Candidates as we have them fill the holes
in our lines! Also please forward any proposals for the Knight Templar Cross of Honor to our Grand Recorder A.S.A.P. The
following are the requirements for this award. “The Knight Templar Cross of Honor is considered one of the highest honors
in Templary. No more than one individual may receive this award each year in the state of Maine. The Grand Commander, in
his sole determination, may select one individual who has exemplified what he considers to be a shining example of service
to the craft. Only members who have never been an elected officer within the Grand Commandery may be considered for the
award.”

Yours in Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine


